
 

 
 

 

 
 

Monday 11th March 2019 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The Year 3 Science Sleepover will take place on Friday 15st March.  
 
We require a minimum contribution of £20 from each student.  Any contributions greater than that 
requested, will be greatly appreciated.  Please make payment through your Parentpay account. 
 
The children will need to come to school at 6.10pm on Friday 15th March wearing their own clothes. If 
possible we advise against any afterschool care on this day to give the children time to go home, eat dinner, 
relax and organise the things that they need to bring.  
 
Your child should be collected from the main hall on the morning of Saturday 16th March before 8.45am. 
We will provide your child with breakfast before they are collected in the morning.  
 
Your child will need the following: 

 Sleeping bag. They may also bring a small pillow and a foam sleeping mattress if they have one.  

 Sleepwear  

 Toothbrush/ paste 

 Flannel and hand towel  

 A reading book/magazine/ One cuddly toy 

 Please ensure all sleeping bags and pajamas are labeled with your child’s name 

 Light evening snack and drink (no fizzy drink or things that contain nuts please)  
 
Children should wear their own clothes when they come to the sleepover and change back into these 
clothes to travel home in the following morning.  Please bear in mind that the children will be taking part in 
various science activities so old clothes are advisable.  
 
If your child requires medication of any kind, please speak to your child’s class teacher in advance and fill in 
the medical form attached.  Also, if your child has any toilet issues during the night please inform your 
child’s class teacher and a dry night will be discreetly provided. This is very important as we do not provide 
the children with a change of pyjamas or sleeping bag.  
 
We look forward to a fun evening. Please do not hesitate to speak to myself or your child’s class teacher if 
you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thanking you in advance for your continued co-operation. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. Kerr and Mr. Calvey 
 

 


